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Co-Founder Co-Founder
Person Centered Housing Options

Genesee Valley Nurses Association
Natalie Masco, President

Dear Natalie and Tonya,
We would like to thank you and the Genesee Valley Nurses Association members for their

generous donations to our organization. The generosity of the GVNA has provided much needed
items for the disenfranchised population we serve.

Please pass along our sincere gratitude to your members!
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